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 … on Wednesday, June 13, 2018, President Mark was absent today, but PE Chris filled in and opened the meeting promptly at 7:10 a.m. Don Tripp, our Family of Rotary Rotarian was absent today so, Ed Moss graciously led us in the Pledge. Caitlin presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. President Mark, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Randy Stutz, who introduced guest speaker, and other guests.
 President’s Announcements: 
· President-Elect Chris welcomed each of us to the meeting this morning. 

Other Announcements:
· Ryan updated us about the Scramble Golf Tournament. There are a few more people involved than last year. Please get your reservation in soon. Sign up at www.westminster710rotary.com.
· Caitlin talked about the Peaches sale. Coming on August 10th at Carroll Butts Park, sales end on August 1st. 
· Caitlin reminded us to get our prepaid reservation in for the Installation Dinner. See Loren for details.
· Mark Clark announced the beginning of the planning of the Beer Fest. Please join the committee and make this the best Fest in history
· Richard Deem, from the Arvada Sunrise Club, gave us the details about their fundraiser racing Go Carts. The date will be August 26th at Unser Karting park. Visit www.Race4Rotary.org for more information.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Roger introduced his grandson, Dillon Nunn, who will soon be attending the West Point Military Academy. 
· Ryan introduced Jacob who is a 7:10 scholarship winner and will be entering the Law Enforcement field.
  
Our program this morning was a very informative presentation by Johnathan Dickerson who gave us some very good information about how to communicate our expectations to others. 
PE Chris, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the few, but very energetic, Rotarians who attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

Don was extolled by President-Elect Chris who thanked him for being an important, but mostly absent, member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has barely shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm.

PE Chris presented Martin who gave us a short Rotary Moment. Martin introduced us to the six avenues of service of Rotary.

Joe T. was absent, so Ed jumped in and had a Thought for the Day.

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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